
 

 

 

March 11, 2015 
 
 
Ellen Stalof 
National Athletic Trainers’ Association 
1620 Valwood Parkway, Suite 115 
Carrollton, TX 75006 
 

Dear Ms. Satlof;  

We here at the American Sports Medicine Institute have recently learned of the NATA’s Youth Sports 

Safety Alliance and would like to join in support of your Call to Action.  

We are a 501(c)3 sports medicine research and education foundation whose mission is to improve the 

understanding, prevention, and treatment of orthopaedic and sports related injuries through research 

and education.   

We are very focused on injury prevention in youth sports and you may be familiar with our research and 

education efforts in injury prevention in youth baseball.  

We applaud your efforts to help ensure that our young athletes have the opportunity to safely pursue 

their athletic dreams and goals.  

Sincerely,  

 

Lanier Johnson 
Executive Director 
 


